
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 
As the weather improves and travelling is now an option, may I remind carers and parents that the method of 
requesting absences changed.  If you are taking your child out of school, for any reason, we ask that you notify us 
via the school office Seesaw. If it is for a medical appointment, please attach a copy of your letter. 
Also, if you are going on holiday please be honest and up front.  It’s embarrassing for everyone when a child has 
had a week off school ‘ill’ and they arrive back with a suntan and braids. 
Hasta luego, Mr Southern 

PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT 
Please do not allow your child to climb on the outdoor playground equipment when waiting to drop off or pick up. 
Children may only use the equipment when supervised by school staff – thank you. 

SENDING MONEY INTO SCHOOL 
Reminder: When sending money into school, please put each payment in a separate envelope, clearly labelled with 
your child’s name, class, amount enclosed and details of what it is for. The envelopes need to be handed in to the 
class teaching assistant – not to the school office. If you have more than one child in school please send the money 
in separately. Thank you. 
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And the child grew and became strong. (Luke 2:40) 
 

 
 

CHURCH LINKS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like any further information, then please email us at 

info@christchurchpennington.com 

 

 
 
 
 
 

  

PARKING 
Please park legally and considerately near school and in the local area.  Do not park with tyres on the pavement, on 
double yellow lines or obstruct residents’ driveways.  Thank you for your support. 

YEAR 6 CAKE AND CUPPA SALE 

Thank You to everyone who helped us raise £110.00 for Guide Dogs. 

For anyone interested, Guide Dogs are having a Volunteer Information Day at their 
Regional Centre in Atherton tomorrow (23rd April) 
There will be puppies, dogs in training, a Guide Dogs Speaker, hot drinks and cake. 

                                                      No need to book, turn up anytime between 10am-2pm and invite friends and family. 

CHRISTIAN AID COLLECTION 
Thank you to Year One who have filled up water bottles with pennies to collect for Christian 

Aid and raised a fantastic amount of £138.00 

 
STARS of the Week 

         

 

Reception – Jada, Jessica 

Year 1 – Skylah, Eric 

Year 2 – Isio, Andrew 

Year 3 – All of Year 3 

Year 4 – Georgie, Molly 

Year 5 – Luca, Maisey 

Year 6 – Billy, Oliver 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Ping Pong 
Raffle Winner 

 

Ruby 
Year 6 
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